
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: November 14, 2019 

Contact: Alexander Patsy, P.E.  

Programming and Development Engineer 

Genesee County Road Commission 

810-767-4920 ext. 252 
 
Flint, Michigan. – 

 
The Genesee County Road Commission announces that the Huron and Eastern Railroad will be 

closing Beecher Road, between Nichols Road and Van Vleet Road in Clayton Township for railroad 

crossing repairs.  The starting date for the closure will be Monday morning, November 18, 2019 at 

approximately 7:00 am.  The anticipated re-opening will be Friday afternoon, November 22, 

2019.  Traffic will detoured via Seymour Road, Corunna Road (M-21) and Sheridan Road (M-

13).  Emergency Vehicles ONLY will be allowed to traverse the adjacent crossing at Potter Road, 

which is also closed for construction.  Motorists are advised to proceed with caution and to allow 

themselves additional time to reach their destinations.   

 

Please contact, Alexander Patsy, P.E., Programming and Development Engineer at 810-767-4920 ext. 

252. If you have questions.  

 

 
Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 

 


